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Notice relating to a forthcoming 

Cabinet decision 
 

 
Thame Neighbourhood Plan: to confirm the making of the plan 
 
This is a key decision due to be taken by Cabinet on 11 July 2013.  The decision has not 

previously been included in the Cabinet work programme and advertised 28 clear days in 

advance.   

 

The intention was that only full Council would consider the report to confirm the making of the 

Thame Neighbourhood Plan.  Officers have advised that Cabinet should make a 

recommendation to Council to confirm the making of the Thame Neighbourhood Plan in line 

with the decision making process for other planning policy matters. 

 

This notice is published in accordance with regulation 10 of The Local Authorities (Executive 

Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 (Statutory 

Instrument 2012 No.2089).   

 

This notice is produced by Democratic Services on 01491 823649 or 

democratic.services@southandvale.gov.uk 

 
 

 


